Dear Council members,

| am the owner of flat 4b Langland Mansions, and | strongly object to the approval of of 2015/0316/P
with the development of a 2-story extension.

The reasons of my objection are related to the loss of privacy and light; the strain and impact the
works will have on the neighbouring properties; the amount of traffic this change will increase, the
negative impact it will have on trees, the roof and the soil system.

With kind regards,

Sanam Khatibi



